
To whom it concerns  

I would like to bring to your attention information regarding my stay as Mother in Sean Ross Abbey, 

Roscrea 1966. The information logged on my file states I had a normal birth, I did not I have no 

recollection of the birth due to going into shock. There is no mention of I being rushed to hospital with 

an appendix to Nenagh where I had an operation to remove same. This information is incorrect and 

some not noted, I have an issue with this.  

Many thanks, Alice Carroll 


